



The Daycare Board of Directors has an important role in helping 
shape and oversee the operations of the Daycare here at JICS.


The Board is made up of 5 parent members, the principal of the 
school, an external member, and the supervisor of the daycare.


We are currently down to 4 parents (Kirsten Thomson, Victoria De 
Luca, Michelle Pearce and Nicos Fassler), all of whom plan to 
continue in their duties for the rest of the year.  We would like to 
grow our board by 2-3 additional parent volunteers to ensure 
continuity going into the new school year.


Interested parents can speak to any member of the current board 
to find out a little bit more about what we do.  Currently, we meet 
once per month on Mondays from 5:30 pm to 7 pm.


If you are interested in being considered please email the current 
board president, Nicos Fassler (nicos.fassler@gmail.com) with a 
brief expression of interest.


New members will be confirmed at our AGM on November 27.
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